
Berkshire Park PAC 
Making Your School 

the Best Place to 

Learn and Grow 

 

With elatement and equal sadness we welcome Ms Turner into our Berkshire Family as 

our new Principal and send our most heartfelt thank you and best wishes to Ms Ladd! 
 

Family Fun Night: Save the Date…Friday, May 27th! It’s been a long time coming…let’s party! Join 
us in typical Berkshire fashion for lots of food, games, and fun! More info coming soon, but take a 

peek below for some of the other things being planned for the same night       We will need your 
help to make this night a success! Watch for the volunteer notice going home next week. 

 

Community Garage Sale & Spring Vendor Market: We want to involve the community and give 
everyone an opportunity to declutter, shop, hang out, and have fun! Not only will we have 
games, concession, and fun, we will also be offering Garage Sale and Vendor Market spots! 
Please see the attached application to claim your spot! Please feel free to forward our 
information or the application on to any friends and family that may have small businesses or 
have items they may want to try selling off. They can also email us for a copy of the application at 
BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com.   
 

Name our Family Fun Night to be entered to win: Visit the “Berkshire Park Elementary 
Community Events” page on Facebook to Name our Family Fun Night and be entered to win a 
Free Vendor Space or Wristband! Submit your names by April 30th at 1159pm, then we will post a 
vote on the submissions for a winner! While you are there, make sure to ‘like’ and ‘follow’ the 
page to get updates on our events as they become available. 
 

Hot Lunch & Snack Day: Ready for orders on Munch-a-Lunch! Next orders due: Tuesday May 10th   
 

Krispy Kreme Coffee and Donuts *LAST CALL*: Let us do your next coffee run for you! Brew 
Coffee Shop style at home and have some amazing donuts to go with it! Great offers from Krispy 
Kreme are loaded in the “Spring 2022 Fundraisers” tab on Munch-a-Lunch (not the ‘Hot Lunch’ 
tab). This is our LAST CALL, for your last chance to order! Orders due at midnight May 8th. Orders 
can be picked up during Family Fun Night on May 27th! 
 

50/50: Only TWO WEEKS LEFT to get your 50/50 tickets! Order via the “Spring 2022 Fundraisers” 
tab on Munch-a-Lunch (not the ‘Hot Lunch’ tab). Tickets are 1 for $2, 3 for $5, or 7 for $10. There 
is no limit to the number of tickets you can purchase. Tickets sales end May 13th at midnight! 
 

Nominations for 2022/2023 PAC Executives & Coordinators: Open NOW! Send us your 
nominations to BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com. It can be yourself, another parent/guardian of 
the school, or a current PAC Executive. Nominations close at midnight on Sunday, May 15th. 
Please see the attached file of ‘PAC Executive Positions’ for details on each. 
*Important Note* We MUST have our positions filled to be able to receive the approximate 
$8000 in ‘free’ gaming funding from the Government year after year. 
 

(info continued on next page) 
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Notice of PAC AGM – May 26th at 7pm: This is the meeting you HAVE to be at! We will be voting 
for our new Executives for next school year -PLUS- 50/50 draw -PLUS- Hot Lunch Draw! Join us 
for our last meeting of the year. 
 

Munch-a-lunch Registration & Orders/Payments: NOTE: Always ensure to *confirm* your 
payment has been received, as orders without payment are not processed. When you complete 
your order, you will have two emails: an order confirmation AND your payment receipt. 
 

Clothing Donation Drive: We will be accepting donations during our Family Fun Night on May 
27th! Drop off your donations, or if you get a Garage Sale spot and don’t sell everything, you can 
simply bag it up and leave it at the school for our Donation Drive. Keep saving those donations! 

-------------------------------------------- 

Thank you! All of you! For all you do in inspiring our students and keeping them healthy and safe. 

When we all work together, we can make the world a great place. 

One child. One family. One act of kindness, at a time! 

-------------------------------------------- 

PAC Executive Team 2021/2022 

President: Tabitha Rodgers / Vice President: Alexandra Eastman 

Treasurer: Vannie Bautista / Secretary: Jen C. & Krystle M. 
 

Please email us your questions, comments, kudos, ideas anytime 

at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com 

 

Online ordering for Fundraisers, 

Snacks, and Hot Lunch: 

https://munchalunch.com/login 

 

Search “Berkshire Park PAC” 

for our parents group to stay 

up-to-date on school events 

Important Information Regarding Fundraising: 
Funds raised by the PAC pays (or subsidizes) for school activities including, but not limited to: new library books, new/upgraded technology, fine 
arts, author visits, school performances/lessons such as dance, gymnastics, yoga, etc. Without your help and fundraising dollars these events 
would not happen because the government does not pay for them. As such, fundraising is especially important to our school and students. Thank 
you for continued support! 
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